



GIA SƯ CHUNG CƯ
Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ- Mọi lứa tuổi- Mọi trình độ
Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 086969480

Part 1
Listening

Listen and fill in the blank with **ONE WORD OR A NUMBER**..

World Population Day is observed annually on (1)_____ 11. Its aim is to raise awareness of global (2) _____ problems. The event started in 1989 in response to the world's population reaching (3) _____ billion two years earlier. The United Nations Development Programme created the day and has since set up campaigns to warn us of the dangers of overpopulation. These problems include (4) _____ shortages, food shortages, increased pollution, poverty and wars over scarce resources. On World Population Day, the UN and governments around the world run educational campaigns in (5) _____ and local communities. It makes people aware of what we need to do so the world can survive with billions of more people.

Part 2
Pronunciation

Circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|-------------|---------------|
| 1. A. traffic | B. dancer | C. cycle | D. balloon |
| 2. A. favourite | B. pollution | C. imagine | D. exhausted |
| 3. A. dangerous | B. important | C. enormous | D. convenient |
| 4. A. prefer | B. offer | C. attract | D. arrive |
| 5. A. silent | B. noisy | C. pretty | D. polite |

Part 3
Vocabulary and grammar

Circle the best answer to complete each of the following sentences.

- My sister used to _____ morning exercise regularly.
 A. did B. does C. doing D. do
- _____ is it from your house to the zoo? – It's about 5 kilometers.
 A. How far B. How long C. How much D. How long
- The ending of that film was so _____ that I cried a lot.
 A. boring B. shocking C. exciting D. moving

4. We should reduce the use of oil because it is _____.
A. plentiful **B.** limited **C.** available **D.** abundant
5. These energy-saving bulbs _____ in our house.
A. will install **B.** will be installing
C. will be installed **D.** will being installed
6. _____ were you late for school yesterday? – Because I was stuck in traffic.
A. Why **B.** When **C.** Where **D.** How
7. We will go to the park with some friends of _____.
A. ours **B.** us **C.** we **D.** our
8. Overpopulation is causing _____ problems than we think.
A. more **B.** less **C.** fewer **D.** few
9. Mr. Hung never goes there, _____ he?
A. doesn't **B.** did **C.** does **D.** didn't
10. Lan: What about going to the movies tonight?" – Hoa: "_____"
A. No, I don't like it.
B. That's a good idea. What film shall we see?
C. Who is this?
D. I'm sorry, I don't need.

Part 4
Reading

Read the passage and answer the following questions.

Energy plays an important part in our modern life. We use energy for transportation, cooking, heating and cooling rooms, manufacturing, lighting, and entertainment. We rely on energy to make our lives comfortable, productive, and enjoyable. To maintain our quality of life, we should use our energy resources wisely. The choices we make about how we use energy—turning machines off when we're not using them or choosing to buy energy efficient appliances—have impacts on our environment and our lives. There are many things we can do to use less energy and use it more wisely. These things involve energy conservation and energy efficiency.

Most energy nowadays comes from fossil fuels – oil, coal, and natural gas. However, burning fossil fuels causes pollution. Moreover, if we don't find new energy sources, all the fossil fuels will be used up in the near future.

1. What do we use energy for?

→

2. Do we rely on energy to make our lives comfortable?

→

3. Where does most energy come from?

→

4. Does burning fossil fuels make the air clean?

→

5. What will happen if we don't find new energy sources?

→

Part 5 **Writing**

Rewrite the following sentences, beginning with the given words.

1. He often cycled to school when he was a high school student.

→ He used

2. Although it rained heavily, my students went to school on time.

→ In spite of

3. How long did Mary spend cleaning the house every day?

→ How long did it

4. My husband is always a careful driver.

→ My husband always drives

5. The distance from Hanoi to my hometown is about 350 kilometers.

→ It's